
Have A Wonderful Summer! 
With this being the last newsletter of the school 
year, we would like to take a moment to thank 
everyone for all their support during the year.   
It has been an amazing year and IVJS has gone 
from strength to strength.  Have an amazing 
summer and we will see you in September.  

 

Ice Cream Sales 

Thank you to everyone who has been supporting our ice cream 
stand over the past few months! The sale of ice cream has helped us 

to raise much needed money for our school.  Some of the money 
raised has already been used to help subsidise the cost of coaches to 
Aylesbury for the Go Givers event (Y6) and two sporting events.  We 

are very grateful to you all for buying so many ice creams!  
 

 

Year 6 

We would like to take this 
opportunity to thank Year 6 for 
being a wonderful year group 
and to wish them well for the 

future.   
You will be amazing! 

 

 

 

  

Please 
remember to 
keep an eye 
out for nits 

this summer! 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

 

This Week In School… 
Year 3 – have worked hard to complete our reports about the 7 continents of the 
world! In Maths, they have been working on understanding graphs and collecting 
their own data. 
Year 4 – have consolidated their understanding of the four operations and the 
inverse. In English, they have been using their imaginations to create interesting 
adventure stories. 
Year 5 – have been revising short division and looking at some SPaG activities. 
They have also been practising the songs and supporting the Year 6 production! 
Year 6 – have finally got to deliver their musical extravaganza, Dance Nation! All 
their hard work paid off and the performances couldn’t have gone better, all the 
teachers are so proud! 

Whole School 

Attendance,  

Year so far… 

94.9% 

 

Daisy 
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Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 97% 98% 94% 95% 93% 98% 98% 100% 

Lates 6 11 6 6 3 5 0 8 

Well done Sunflower! 

! 

 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Daisy Ele and Bridie 

Buttercup 
Dheya and 
Archie 

Rose 
Alex and 
Freddie 

Primrose Ella and Millie 

Daffodil 
Mahmoud 
and Stefan 

Snowdrop Lacey and Naj 

Foxglove 
Alfie and 
Caroline 

Sunflower Elijah and Ellie 
 

House Point 
Winners: 

 

 

! 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Rose! 

Don’t forget we are a 

nut free school as we 

have children who 

have allergies!  

(let’s leave them 

for the squirrels) 

 

Artists of the Week! 
Daisy – Katelin and Harry 

Primrose – Alina 
Daffodil – Ilyana and Rosie 
Sunflower – Lily and Tate 

 
 



A Message From FISA… 

A big thank you for all your support over the 
year helping us to raise an amazing total of 

£12,500.00 for the Iver Village Schools so far.  
We would especially like to thank Tracy Sweet 
and Sam Dobson who will be stepping down 
from FISA this year. They have been a huge 

help over the last few years and we will all be 
sorry to see them go. 

NO Bluebells On The Last Day Of Term 
Please note: Bluebells will not be held on the 
last day of the school year, Thursday 20

th
 July.  

School will finish at 3.15pm that day. 
Thank you. 

 

Bag2School 
Thank you to everyone who donated their old 

clothes to our Bag2School collection. 
We managed to raise £152.80 across both the 

Iver Village schools! 
A big thank you to the lovely ladies of FISA for 

organising yet another successful event to 
raise money! 

 

Clubs for September 
The After School Clubs have been set up and 
are online! Head to our school website or call 

reception to book.  
If you have any issues with booking, please call 

reception to book clubs.  
 

 

 
   

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Date Event 

20
th

 Jul 
Year 6 Leavers 
Assembly, 2pm 

20
th

 July 
Last Day Of Term 

6
th

 Sept First Day Back! 

 

Letters out this week: 
 

End of Term Reports 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

This Week’s Staffie Award! 

This week’s ‘Staffie’ was 

given to the teacher of the 

week, Miss Kelly for always 

taking care of everyone and 

being wonderful with the 

children! 

 

  

 

 

Don’t forget; You can book your child into child for Early birds and  
Bluebells for September online!  

Go to https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3  
or via our website. 

 
 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

Paccar Scout Trip! 

Ooooh, those lucky Year 6s are off out again, this 
time to the Paccar Scout Centre in Chalfont Heights! 

They have been orienteering round the camp, 
climbing on all the tallest walls and even trying their 

hands at archery! 
Can I be in Year 6 next year please? 

 

Letters out this week: 

A Stunning Year 6 Production  

With not long left at IVJS, our Year 6s managed to wow everyone this week with their end of term 
production, Dance Nation. 

With the scripts from an original piece written by the one and only Mr Tang, our lot have been 
performing their socks off this week in not one, not two but THREE performances, the first 

performance being a sneaky exclusive to the school and the Year 2s from the Iver Village Infants, 
lucky bunch! 

  
Thank  

A big thank you to the volunteers from 
the Leonardo Heathrow Hotel for even 

more painting and DIY in the upper 
school shared area.  

Year 5 is now purple too! 

 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3

